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Craig, Sondra

From: Coman, Kyle
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 2:44 PM
To: chris@couleeregionlandsurveyors.com; James Makepeace
Cc: Craig, Sondra
Subject: Chambers-Markle Farmstead Pre-Plat 
Attachments: Preliminary Plat-REVIEW.pdf

Good afternoon, 
 
Please see review comments below, and the attachment for reference.   
 

1. It appears land is not being dedicated; the word “dedicated”, and “dedication” might be removed 
from the Owner’s Certificate and Consent of Corporate Mortgagee. 

2. Please correct the plat name in the Register of Deeds Certificate.   
3. The City Common Council Certificate might be confusing to approvers.  Consider revising to read 

“Resolved that the Chambers-Markle Farmstead Subdivision of Lot 21…” or similar.   
4. Please correct language in the Legal Description to read “that I have surveyed, divided and mapped 

the Chambers-Markle Farmstead subdivision plat…” 
5. Correct misspelling of the word “from” in the 4th line of the notes describing setbacks. 
6. Please double check the CSM volume, page, and document numbers listed.   
7. Ensure the sewer lateral immediately north of the existing driveway will not be crossed by the 

proposed lot line.    
8. Add bearing and distance to lot line. 
9. Trim lines as to not enter monument symbol (I know, I know, very minor but I still like to bring it to your 

attention). 
 
Thank you, gentlemen and please reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 

Kyle Coman, PLS 
City Surveyor & Construction Manager 
Engineering Department 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
comank@cityoflacrosse.org 
Office: 608.789.7366 
Cell: 608.790.0309 
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